
 

“The Lord is my shepherd, I lack nothing.” Psalm 23:1 
 

 

    3B April Newsletter 

Dear Parents,   

               

Spring is almost here! I hope you all had a relaxing and restful Spring Break. It was 

wonderful to connect with many of you during interviews and share about your child’s 

learning. I am looking forward to another great term ahead!  

 

 

Language Arts 

We continue to practice handwriting of lower-case letters. This month, we will be celebrating 

our short stories by publishing them and then moving on to a unit on Poetry. We will enjoy 

reading various types of poems and creating our own. Students will also begin learning 

keyboarding skills with the program All the Right Type.  

 

Math 

In math, we will continue our Geometry unit and then begin learning about measurement. We will 

also continue practicing quick recall of multiplication facts to 100. Students can begin working on 

their math review booklet for this term. They can bring in their completed math booklet anytime in 

June to earn a prize. 

 

Science 

We had a wonderful time applying our learning about energy at our Simple Machines in-school 

field trip! A big “thank you” to the parents who volunteered! Now that students have completed 

the Energy unit, they have begun the Earth’s Systems unit. Students are learning about changes 

to the Earth’s surface.   

 

 

Please check the calendar for other dates to remember. 
 

 

 

Blessings on your month, 

 

Mrs. Shawna Jenkins & Mrs. Janelle Hay 


